Sample Pre-Adverse Action Disclosure Letter for use by Employer that Obtains CORI Directly from the Commonwealth Through the iCORI System

Catherine E. Reuben

Hirsch Roberts Weinstein LLP

creuben@hrwlawyers.com
(617) 348-4316

[DATE]

[METHOD OF DELIVERY]

CONFIDENTIAL TO BE OPENED BY ADDRESSEE ONLY

[APPLICANT]
Dear _______,
We are writing to inform you that in evaluating your application for employment we have received a CORI report.  The report was procured pursuant to an authorization signed by you at the time of application.  This notification is provided because we may take an adverse decision that may be based on the following information in the report:  [Identify the information in the applicant’s CORI that is the basis for the potential adverse action].     Before we do so, we wish to provide you with certain information about your rights, and to give you an opportunity to dispute and/or explain the information contained in the report. 

 Enclosed for your review are:

1. a copy of the CORI report that we obtained about you; 
2. a copy of our company’s Criminal Offender Record Information Policy; and
3. a document published by the Massachusetts Department of Criminal Justice Information Services with information on the procedures for correcting a criminal record. 

Please let us know if there is anything in the CORI report that you believe is not accurate.   In addition, before we make any decisions, we invite you to provide us with more information about the circumstances surrounding the information contained in the report.   Please contact me to schedule a time to speak.   

Please note that, pending further discussion, you are not authorized to commence employment with us.  

Sincerely,

_________________________
Enc.   
DCJIS Notification
CORI Report
Criminal Record Information Policy
� This sample letter was prepared for educational purposes only, and should not be relied on as legal advice.  Consult with employment counsel before using this letter.  





